
GOV. MSG. NO. 9m 
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

May 1,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 0409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies each of the 
2006 Annual Report of the Hawaii Strategic Development Corporation (HSDC). The report was 
prepared by HSDC, an attached agency of the Department of Business, Economic Development, 
and Tourism, pursuant to Chapter 21 IF, Hawaii Revised Statutes. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

The Honorable Rosalyn Baker, Chair, Committee on Ways and Means 
The Honorable Carol Fukunaga, Chair, Committee on Economic Development and 
Taxation 


